

Headteacher: Dr R Whannel The Cooper School

Churchill Road Bicester Oxfordshire OX26 4RS

Tel 01869 242121 Email: office@thecooperschool.co.uk

Website: www.thecooperschool.co.uk

19th September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

The Cooper School Sixth Form Open Evening: THURSDAY 6th November 2025 5.00pm-7.00pm

It is with great pleasure that I am writing to invite you to our Sixth Form Open Evening at The Cooper School.

Our Sixth Form Open Evening will begin with a formal address by Dr Rob Whannel, Headteacher and Mrs Jen Post, Head of Sixth Form. To limit the numbers of people attending the presentations at any one time, we will run two separate time slots for the formal address, which you can pre-book at Book your FREE ticket to The Cooper School Sixth Form Open Evening.

Following this there will be an opportunity to visit different subject areas, allowing you to learn more about the subjects that your child is interested in studying. This will provide you with course details as well as offer advice and guidance and allow you the opportunity to ask questions and meet students currently studying in our Sixth Form. A map and Sixth Form Student Guides will be provided on the night to ensure you know where you are going for each subject.

The evening will provide an excellent opportunity for prospective students and their parents to meet subject staff and discuss Sixth Form learning opportunities. It will also give you the opportunity to find out more about the exciting and diverse curriculum and enrichment opportunities that are available at The Cooper School.

To support with students thinking about their options for after Year 11, we have placed all of the relevant information about our Sixth Form on our dedicated webpage here: https://www.thecooperschool.co.uk/sixth-form/

In addition here is a link to help students when thinking about making good A level combination choices, via UCAS: https://www.ucas.com/sites/default/files/tips on choosing a levels march 2015 0.pdf and https://oxbridgehomelearning.uk/blog/the-complete-guide-to-choosing-a-levels/?srsltid=AfmBOorEwYNJUMLkr05QfIDVRaWAfeh5mFIT4pelSnDSqDsaPvZUS6mJ

Please book in advance of the event and I look forward to seeing you on the 6th November 2025. However, if you are unable to make this event, we will be offering an additional opportunity in March 2025 to visit the school and find out more about our Sixth Form. We will share this information with you in due course.

Yours faithfully

TP087

Mrs Post - Head of Sixth Form and Assistant Headteacher

